
DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR 

Bureau of Indian Affairs 

Final Environmental Assessment for the proposed Corridor Improvements, Tulalip 

Reservation, Snohomish County, Washington 

AGENCY: Bureau of Indian Affairs 

ACTION:  Notice of Availability 

SUMMARY: This notice is to advise interested parties that the Bureau of Indian Affairs (BIA) 

has prepared a final Environmental Assessment (EA) and Finding of No Significant Impact 

(FONSI) for the proposed infrastructure project on the Tulalip Reservation, Snohomish County, 

Washington. This notice also announces the EA and FONSI are now available in hard copy at 

the address below. 

ADDRESSES: You may request a hard copy of the EA and FONSI by writing the BIA 

Northwest Region Office, Division of Environmental & Cultural Resource Management 

(DECRM), 911 NE 11th Avenue, Portland, Oregon 97232-4169.  

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION CONTACT: Tobiah Mogavero, BIA Northwest Region 

NEPA Coordinator Director, at (971) 940-5875.  

SUPPLEMENTAL INFORMATION: This project involves the construction of corridor 

improvements to 4th and 88th streets in the vicinity of Interstate 5, including minor expansion of 

existing road rights-of-way on Tribal lands. The Proposed Action will improve traffic flow, 

improve emergency response times, and provide  a more efficient transportation network for 

members of the community.  

AUTHORITY: This notice is published pursuant to 43 CFR 46.305 of the Department of 

Interior Regulations (43 CFR 46 et seq.), the procedural requirements of the National 

Environmental Policy Act of 1969, as amended (42 U.S.C. 4371 et seq.), and in accordance with 

the exercise of authority delegated to the Assistant Secretary – Indian Affairs by 209 DM 8. 

Kelly Millhouse, Acting Superintendent Date 

Puget Sound Agency 

Bureau of Indian Affairs 

U.S. Department of the Interior 

April 18, 2025
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